E30 Letter to WYMCC from Mr Austin Holroyd. Dated 25 April 1978.

@  Telephone: Home Huddersfield 661971 Honey Head,
Work " 30769, Woodnook,
Mel tham,

HUDDEESPIELD ED7 3DU.

25th April 1978.

The Executive Director, ,
Transportation and Traffic, e
D.0P.E.T., | S
West Yorkshire Metropolitan County CO?_qil;
Bishopgarth,

Westfield HRoad,

Waksrield,

For the attention o .

Dear Mr. Eggins,

I enclose herevith a photostat copy of a letter sent
to your Department in Narch 1973, when the British Hoxse Society Jjoined
forces with the Ramblers' Association to have various footpaths and
bridleways reviewed at that time for the new Definitive Maps. We never

heard ‘anything official, but that all three
paths mentioned on the 19753 3 been upgraded to b

becaudé 6f their width, coadition, and long usage as such,

Hovever, Manor Farm at Wilshaw ‘recently changed
hande, and the new mansger has wired off pa 70, leaving
only access for walkers, and incidentally, been very sbusive %o a
middle-eged lady who rode down there in all immocence, as she has done

for many years, the otherviay. /

The latter, although unpleasant is somewhat irrelevant,
but I would be most obliged if you will kindly clerify the situation as
to whether thege are bridleways or footpaths, and if the latter, vhat
steps would be taken to upgrade them,

Your kind attention greatly appreciated, and

your reply eagerly awalted by all other residents of this
little area around Woodnook.
Yours f '
Austin F. Eo




